Head First Java 1st Edition
Getting the books head first java 1st edition now is not type of challenging
means. You could not abandoned going as soon as books accretion or library or
borrowing from your contacts to way in them. This is an enormously simple means
to specifically get guide by on-line. This online pronouncement head first java
1st edition can be one of the options to accompany you when having other time.
It will not waste your time. take me, the e-book will unquestionably circulate
you supplementary situation to read. Just invest tiny times to gain access to
this on-line statement head first java 1st edition as without difficulty as
evaluation them wherever you are now.
Head First Python Paul Barry 2016-11-21 Want to learn the Python language
without slogging your way through how-to manuals? With Head First Python,
you’ll quickly grasp Python’s fundamentals, working with the built-in data
structures and functions. Then you’ll move on to building your very own webapp,
exploring database management, exception handling, and data wrangling. If
you’re intrigued by what you can do with context managers, decorators,
comprehensions, and generators, it’s all here. This second edition is a
complete learning experience that will help you become a bonafide Python
programmer in no time. Why does this book look so different? Based on the
latest research in cognitive science and learning theory, Head First Pythonuses
a visually rich format to engage your mind, rather than a text-heavy approach
that puts you to sleep. Why waste your time struggling with new concepts? This
multi-sensory learning experience is designed for the way your brain really
works.
Head First Rails David Griffiths 2013-05-23 Ready to transport your web
applications into the Web 2.0 era? Head First Rails takes your programming -and productivity -- to the max. You'll learn everything from the fundamentals
of Rails scaffolding to building customized interactive web apps using Rails'
rich set of tools and the MVC framework. By the time you're finished, you'll
have learned more than just another web framework. You'll master database
interactions, integration with Ajax and XML, rich content, and even dynamic
graphing of your data -- all in a fraction of the time it takes to build the
same apps with Java, PHP, ASP.NET, or Perl. You'll even get comfortable and
familiar with Ruby, the language that underpins Rails. But you'll do it in the
context of web programming, and not through boring exercises such as "Hello,
World!" Your time is way too valuable to waste struggling with new concepts.
Using the latest research in cognitive science and learning theory to craft a
multi-sensory learning experience, Head First Rails uses a visually rich format
designed to take advantage of the way your brain really works.
Head First Programming David Griffiths 2009-11-16 Looking for a reliable way to
learn how to program on your own, without being overwhelmed by confusing
concepts? Head First Programming introduces the core concepts of writing
computer programs -- variables, decisions, loops, functions, and objects -which apply regardless of the programming language. This book offers concrete
examples and exercises in the dynamic and versatile Python language to
demonstrate and reinforce these concepts. Learn the basic tools to start
writing the programs that interest you, and get a better understanding of what
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software can (and cannot) do. When you're finished, you'll have the necessary
foundation to learn any programming language or tackle any software project you
choose. With a focus on programming concepts, this book teaches you how to:
Understand the core features of all programming languages, including:
variables, statements, decisions, loops, expressions, and operators Reuse code
with functions Use library code to save time and effort Select the best data
structure to manage complex data Write programs that talk to the Web Share your
data with other programs Write programs that test themselves and help you avoid
embarrassing coding errors We think your time is too valuable to waste
struggling with new concepts. Using the latest research in cognitive science
and learning theory to craft a multi-sensory learning experience, Head First
Programming uses a visually rich format designed for the way your brain works,
not a text-heavy approach that puts you to sleep.
Head First Networking Al Anderson 2009-05-27 Frustrated with networking books
so chock-full of acronyms that your brain goes into sleep mode? Head First
Networking's unique, visually rich format provides a task-based approach to
computer networking that makes it easy to get your brain engaged. You'll learn
the concepts by tying them to on-the-job tasks, blending practice and theory in
a way that only Head First can. With this book, you'll learn skills through a
variety of genuine scenarios, from fixing a malfunctioning office network to
planning a network for a high-technology haunted house. You'll learn exactly
what you need to know, rather than a laundry list of acronyms and diagrams.
This book will help you: Master the functionality, protocols, and packets that
make up real-world networking Learn networking concepts through examples in the
field Tackle tasks such as planning and diagramming networks, running cables,
and configuring network devices such as routers and switches Monitor networks
for performance and problems, and learn troubleshooting techniques Practice
what you've learned with nearly one hundred exercises, questions, sample
problems, and projects Head First's popular format is proven to stimulate
learning and retention by engaging you with images, puzzles, stories, and more.
Whether you're a network professional with a CCNA/CCNP or a student taking your
first college networking course, Head First Networking will help you become a
network guru.
Head First Git Raju Gandhi 2022-01-18 What will you learn from this book? Many
people who use Git rely on "recipes"--copying and pasting commands they find on
the internet without really understanding how Git actually works. But what do
you do if you find yourself in a tight spot? You can't simply wing it. With
this unique hands-on guide, you'll learn the ways of Git and have fun while
doing it. Raju Gandhi peels back the layers to reveal the simple yet powerful
engine that powers Git, so you'll understand not just the how but the why.
You'll master branches, merges, commit messages, search, utilities, and more;
learn best practices for collaborative work; and unlock the full potential of
Git. What's so special about this book? If you've read a Head First book, you
know what to expect--a visually rich format designed for the way your brain
works. If you haven't, you're in for a treat. With this book, you'll learn Git
through a multisensory experience that engages your mind rather than a textheavy approach that puts you to sleep.
Head First Design Patterns Eric Freeman 2004-10-25 Using research in
neurobiology, cognitive science and learning theory, this text loads patterns
into your brain in a way that lets you put them to work immediately, makes you
better at solving software design problems, and improves your ability to speak
the language of patterns with others on your team.
head-first-java-1st-edition

2/10

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on October 5, 2022 by guest

Head First PHP & MySQL Lynn Beighley 2008-12-22 With this book, Web designers
who usually turn out static Websites with HTML and CSS can make the leap to the
next level of Web development--full-fledged, dynamic, database-driven Websites
using PHP and SQL.
Head First Design Patterns Eric Freeman 2004-10-25 Provides design patterns to
help with software development using the Java programming language.
Head First EJB Kathy Sierra 2003-10-28 A guide to JavaBeans provides more than
two hundred questions and answers to help readers pass the Sun Certified
Business Component Developer exam.
Head First Statistics Dawn Griffiths 2008-08-26 A comprehensive introduction to
statistics that teaches the fundamentals with real-life scenarios, and covers
histograms, quartiles, probability, Bayes' theorem, predictions,
approximations, random samples, and related topics.
Head First Object-Oriented Analysis and Design Brett McLaughlin 2006-11-27
Provides information on analyzing, designing, and writing object-oriented
software.
Head first java Kathy Sierra 2005-01-01 Learning a complex new language is no
easy task especially when it s an object-oriented computer programming language
like Java. You might think the problem is your brain. It seems to have a mind
of its own, a mind that doesn't always want to take in the dry, technical stuff
you're forced to study.
Head First Java Kathy Sierra 2005-02-09 Learning a complex new language is no
easy task especially when it s an object-oriented computer programming language
like Java. You might think the problem is your brain. It seems to have a mind
of its own, a mind that doesn't always want to take in the dry, technical stuff
you're forced to study. The fact is your brain craves novelty. It's constantly
searching, scanning, waiting for something unusual to happen. After all, that's
the way it was built to help you stay alive. It takes all the routine,
ordinary, dull stuff and filters it to the background so it won't interfere
with your brain's real work--recording things that matter. How does your brain
know what matters? It's like the creators of the Head First approach say,
suppose you're out for a hike and a tiger jumps in front of you, what happens
in your brain? Neurons fire. Emotions crank up. Chemicals surge. That's how
your brain knows. And that's how your brain will learn Java. Head First Java
combines puzzles, strong visuals, mysteries, and soul-searching interviews with
famous Java objects to engage you in many different ways. It's fast, it's fun,
and it's effective. And, despite its playful appearance, Head First Java is
serious stuff: a complete introduction to object-oriented programming and Java.
You'll learn everything from the fundamentals to advanced topics, including
threads, network sockets, and distributed programming with RMI. And the new.
second edition focuses on Java 5.0, the latest version of the Java language and
development platform. Because Java 5.0 is a major update to the platform, with
deep, code-level changes, even more careful study and implementation is
required. So learning the Head First way is more important than ever. If you've
read a Head First book, you know what to expect--a visually rich format
designed for the way your brain works. If you haven't, you're in for a treat.
You'll see why people say it's unlike any other Java book you've ever read. By
exploiting how your brain works, Head First Java compresses the time it takes
to learn and retain--complex information. Its unique approach not only shows
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you what you need to know about Java syntax, it teaches you to think like a
Java programmer. If you want to be bored, buy some other book. But if you want
to understand Java, this book's for you.
Head First JavaScript Programming Eric Freeman 2014-03-26 What will you learn
from this book? This brain-friendly guide teaches you everything from
JavaScript language fundamentals to advanced topics, including objects,
functions, and the browser’s document object model. You won’t just be
reading—you’ll be playing games, solving puzzles, pondering mysteries, and
interacting with JavaScript in ways you never imagined. And you’ll write real
code, lots of it, so you can start building your own web applications. Prepare
to open your mind as you learn (and nail) key topics including: The inner
details of JavaScript How JavaScript works with the browser The secrets of
JavaScript types Using arrays The power of functions How to work with objects
Making use of prototypes Understanding closures Writing and testing
applications What’s so special about this book? We think your time is too
valuable to waste struggling with new concepts. Using the latest research in
cognitive science and learning theory to craft a multi-sensory learning
experience, Head First JavaScript Programming uses a visually rich format
designed for the way your brain works, not a text-heavy approach that puts you
to sleep. This book replaces Head First JavaScript, which is now out of print.
Head First Servlets and JSP Bryan Basham 2008 Looking to study up for the new
J2EE 1.5 Sun Certified Web Component Developer (SCWCD) exam? This book will get
you way up to speed on the technology you'll know it so well, in fact, that you
can pass the brand new J2EE 1.5 exam. If that's what you want to do, that is.
Maybe you don't care about the exam, but need to use servlets and JSPs in your
next project. You're working on a deadline. You're over the legal limit for
caffeine. You can't waste your time with a book that makes sense only AFTER
you're an expert (or worse, one that puts you to sleep). Learn how to write
servlets and JSPs, what makes a web container tick (and what ticks it off), how
to use JSP's Expression Language (EL for short), and how to write deployment
descriptors for your web applications. Master the c: out tag, and get a handle
on exactly what's changed since the older J2EE 1.4 exam. You don't just pass
the new J2EE 1.5 SCWCD exam, you'll understand this stuff and put it to work
immediately. Head First Servlets and JSP doesn't just give you a bunch of facts
to memorize; it drives knowledge straight into your brain. You'll interact with
servlets and JSPs in ways that help you learn quickly and deeply. And when
you're through with the book, you can take a brand-new mock exam, created
specifically to simulate the real test-taking experience.
Java SE 8 for the Really Impatient Cay S. Horstmann 2014 This book concisely
introduces Java 8's most valuable new features, including lambda expressions
(closures) and streams. If you're an experienced Java programmer, the author's
practical insights and sample code will help you quickly take advantage of
these and other Java language and platform improvements.
Head First Software Development Dan Pilone 2008-12-26 Provides information on
successful software development, covering such topics as customer requirements,
task estimates, principles of good design, dealing with source code, system
testing, and handling bugs.
Head First WordPress Jeff Siarto 2010-07-16 Whether you’re promoting your
business or writing about your travel adventures, Head First WordPress will
teach you not only how to make your blog look unique and attention-grabbing,
head-first-java-1st-edition

4/10

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on October 5, 2022 by guest

but also how to dig into the more complex features of WordPress 3.0 to make
your website work well, too. You’ll learn how to move beyond the standard
WordPress look and feel by customizing your blog with your own URL, templates,
plugin functionality, and more. As you learn, you’ll be working with real
WordPress files: The book’s website provides pre-fab WordPress themes to
download and work with as you follow along with the text. Gain immediate
experience with WordPress 3.0, the June 2010 release of the software Get your
site up and running by setting up a MySQL database and creating configuration
files Work with the Wordpress platform to create posts and pages, learn the
difference between tags and categories, edit content, moderate comments, and
manage spam Explore how to extend Wordpress with plugins and templates Convert
custom designs (in HTML and CSS) into functional themes and use them in
WordPress We think your time is too valuable to waste struggling with new
concepts. Using the latest research in cognitive science and learning theory to
craft a multi-sensory learning experience, Head First WordPress uses a visually
rich format designed for the way your brain works, not a text-heavy approach
that puts you to sleep.
The Rust Programming Language (Covers Rust 2018) Steve Klabnik 2019-09-03 The
official book on the Rust programming language, written by the Rust development
team at the Mozilla Foundation, fully updated for Rust 2018. The Rust
Programming Language is the official book on Rust: an open source systems
programming language that helps you write faster, more reliable software. Rust
offers control over low-level details (such as memory usage) in combination
with high-level ergonomics, eliminating the hassle traditionally associated
with low-level languages. The authors of The Rust Programming Language, members
of the Rust Core Team, share their knowledge and experience to show you how to
take full advantage of Rust's features--from installation to creating robust
and scalable programs. You'll begin with basics like creating functions,
choosing data types, and binding variables and then move on to more advanced
concepts, such as: • Ownership and borrowing, lifetimes, and traits • Using
Rust's memory safety guarantees to build fast, safe programs • Testing, error
handling, and effective refactoring • Generics, smart pointers, multithreading,
trait objects, and advanced pattern matching • Using Cargo, Rust's built-in
package manager, to build, test, and document your code and manage dependencies
• How best to use Rust's advanced compiler with compiler-led programming
techniques You'll find plenty of code examples throughout the book, as well as
three chapters dedicated to building complete projects to test your learning: a
number guessing game, a Rust implementation of a command line tool, and a
multithreaded server. New to this edition: An extended section on Rust macros,
an expanded chapter on modules, and appendixes on Rust development tools and
editions.
Java Gently Judith Mary Bishop 2001 The third edition of Java Gently by Judith
Bishop continues the successful approach that made earlier versions popular and
has added improvements which will maintain its place as a worldwide bestseller.
Java Gently teaches the reader how to program and how to do it in the best
possible style in Java. In the process, it details the fundamental structures
of the Java 2 language and most of its core libraries and utilities. The book
covers object-orientation, software design, structured programming, graphical
user interfacing, event-driven programming, networking, and an introduction to
data structures. Java Gently gets students started on meaningful input/output
in an object-oriented way without hiding basic concepts. Applets, multimedia,
graphics, and networking are introduced as students encounter and can handle
classes, objects, instantiation, and inheritance. The textbook's excellent
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pedagogy reinforces understanding and demonstrates good programming practice.
The three kinds of diagrams include model, form, and algorithm diagrams. The
fully worked examples have been carefully chosen to illustrate recently
introduced concepts and solve real-world problems in a user-friendly manner.
End of chapter multiple choice quizzes and problems allow students to test
their comprehension of the material. Features - NEW! Updated for Java 2
including an introduction to the Swing set - NEW! Model diagrams easier to draw
and brought into line with UML-based notation - NEW! Expanded form diagrams
include a semantics section and are collected at the end of the book as a
useful reference - NEW! A Web site containing quizzes, examples, FAQs, a
discussion board and emailcontact with the author and the Java Gently team can
be found at www.booksites.net Java Gently is intended for first time
programmers as well as those fascinated by the possibilities of Java and the
Internet. Judith Bishop is Professor of Computer Science at the University of
Pretoria, and has a wealth of experience teaching programming to
undergraduates. She is the author of nine other textbooks. She serves on IFIP
and IEEE committees concerned with the technical programming issues and the
worldwide promotion of computing.
Head First
which uses
relational
protecting

SQL Lynn Beighley 2007-08-28 Presents an instructional guide to SQL
humor and simple images to cover such topics as the structure of
databases, simple and complex queries, creating multiple tables, and
important table data.

Java For Dummies Barry A. Burd 2011-03-03 Start building powerful programs with
Java 6—fast! Get an overview of Java 6 and begin building your own programs
Even if you're new to Java programming—or to programming in general—you can get
up and running on this wildly popular language in a hurry. This book makes it
easy! From how to install and run Java to understanding classes and objects and
juggling values with arrays and collections, you will get up to speed on the
new features of Java 6 in no time. Discover how to Use object-oriented
programming Work with the changes in Java 6 and JDK 6 Save time by reusing code
Mix Java and Javascript with the new scripting tools Troubleshoot code problems
and fix bugs All on the bonus CD-ROM Custom build of JCreator and all the code
files used in the book Bonus chapters not included in the book Trial version of
Jindent, WinOne, and NetCaptor freeware System Requirements: For details and
complete system requirements, see the CD-ROM appendix. Note: CD-ROM/DVD and
other supplementary materials are not included as part of eBook file.
Head First Physics Heather Lang 2008-09-24 Wouldn't it be great if there were a
physics book that showed you how things work instead of telling you how?
Finally, with Head First Physics, there is. This comprehensive book takes the
stress out of learning mechanics and practical physics by providing a fun and
engaging experience, especially for students who "just don't get it." Head
First Physics offers a format that's rich in visuals and full of activities,
including pictures, illustrations, puzzles, stories, and quizzes -- a mixedmedia style proven to stimulate learning and retention. One look will convince
you: This isn't mere theory, this is physics brought to life through real-world
scenarios, simple experiments, and hypothetical projects. Head First Physics is
perfect for anyone who's intrigued by how things work in the natural world.
You'll quickly discover that physics isn't a dry subject. It's all about the
world we live in, encompassing everything from falling objects and speeding
cars, to conservation of energy and gravity and weightlessness, and orbital
behavior. This book: Helps you think like a physicist so you can understand why
things really work the way they do Gives you relevant examples so you can fully
head-first-java-1st-edition

6/10

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on October 5, 2022 by guest

grasp the principles before moving on to more complex concepts Designed to be
used as a supplement study guide for the College Board's Advanced Placement
Physics B Exam Introduces principles for the purpose of solving real-world
problems, not memorization Teaches you how to measure, observe, calculate -and yes -- how to do the math Covers scientific notation, SI units, vectors,
motion, momentum conservation, Newton's Laws, energy conservation, weight and
mass, gravitation and orbits, circular motion and simple harmonic motion, and
much more If "Myth Busters" and other TV programs make you curious about our
physical world -- or if you're a student forced to take a physics course -- now
you can pursue the subject without the dread of boredom or the fear that it
will be over your head. Head First Physics comes to rescue with an innovative,
engaging, and inspirational way to learn physics!
Head First Web Design Ethan Watrall 2009 Whether you are building a personal
blog or a corporate website, there is a lot more to web design than div's and
CSS selectors, but what do you really need to know? With this book, you'll
learn the secrets of designing effective, user-friendly sites, fro
Head First HTML and CSS Elisabeth Robson 2012-08-16 Tired of reading HTML books
that only make sense after you're an expert? Then it's about time you picked up
Head First HTML and really learned HTML. You want to learn HTML so you can
finally create those web pages you've always wanted, so you can communicate
more effectively with friends, family, fans, and fanatic customers. You also
want to do it right so you can actually maintain and expand your web pages over
time so they work in all browsers and mobile devices. Oh, and if you've never
heard of CSS, that's okay--we won't tell anyone you're still partying like it's
1999--but if you're going to create web pages in the 21st century then you'll
want to know and understand CSS. Learn the real secrets of creating web pages,
and why everything your boss told you about HTML tables is probably wrong (and
what to do instead). Most importantly, hold your own with your co-worker (and
impress cocktail party guests) when he casually mentions how his HTML is now
strict, and his CSS is in an external style sheet. With Head First HTML, you'll
avoid the embarrassment of thinking web-safe colors still matter, and the
foolishness of slipping a font tag into your pages. Best of all, you'll learn
HTML and CSS in a way that won't put you to sleep. If you've read a Head First
book, you know what to expect: a visually-rich format designed for the way your
brain works. Using the latest research in neurobiology, cognitive science, and
learning theory, this book will load HTML and CSS into your brain in a way that
sticks. So what are you waiting for? Leave those other dusty books behind and
come join us in Webville. Your tour is about to begin.
Head First Go Jay McGavren 2019-04-04 What will you learn from this book? Go
makes it easy to build software that’s simple, reliable, and efficient. Andthis
book makes it easy for programmers like you to get started. Googledesigned Go
for high-performance networking and multiprocessing, but—like Python and
JavaScript—the language is easy to read and use. With thispractical hands-on
guide, you’ll learn how to write Go code using clearexamples that demonstrate
the language in action. Best of all, you’ll understandthe conventions and
techniques that employers want entry-level Godevelopers to know. Why does this
book look so different? Based on the latest research in cognitive science and
learning theory, HeadFirst Go uses a visually rich format to engage your mind
rather than a textheavyapproach that puts you to sleep. Why waste your time
struggling withnew concepts? This multisensory learning experience is designed
for theway your brain really works.
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Head First Android Development Dawn Griffiths 2021-11-10 What will you learn
from this book? If you have an idea for a killer Android app, this fully
revised and updated edition will get you up and running in a jiffy. You'll go
beyond syntax and how-to manuals and learn how to think like a great Android
developer. This hands-on book teaches you everything from designing user
interfaces to building multi-screen apps that persist data in a database. It
covers the latest features of Android Jetpack, including Jetpack Compose. It's
like having an experienced Android developer sitting right next to you! If you
have some Kotlin know-how, you're ready to get started. Why does this book look
so different? Based on the latest research in cognitive science and learning
theory, Head First Android Development uses a visually rich format to engage
your mind rather than a text-heavy approach that puts you to sleep. Why waste
your time struggling with new concepts? This multisensory learning experience
is designed for the way your brain really works.
Head First Ruby Jay McGavren 2015-08-21 What will you learn from this book?
What’s all the buzz about this Ruby language? Is it right for you? Well, ask
yourself: are you tired of all those extra declarations, keywords, and
compilation steps in your other language? Do you want to be a more productive
programmer? Then you’ll love Ruby. With this unique hands-on learning
experience, you’ll discover how Ruby takes care of all the details for you, so
you can simply have fun and get more done with less code. Why does this book
look so different? Based on the latest research in cognitive science and
learning theory, Head First Ruby uses a visually rich format to engage your
mind, rather than a text-heavy approach to put you to sleep. Why waste your
time struggling with new concepts? This multi-sensory learning experience is
designed for the way your brain really works.
Head First Algebra Tracey Pilone 2009 Using the latest research in cognitive
science and learning theory to craft a multi-sensory learning experience, the
book uses a visually rich format designed for the way your brain works, not a
text-heavy approach that puts you to sleep.--Publisher's note.
Head First JavaScript Michael Morrison 2007-12-20 Provides information on
scripting Web applications with JavaScript.
Head First Kotlin Dawn Griffiths 2019-02-13 What will you learn from this book?
Head First Kotlin is a complete introduction to coding in Kotlin. This hands-on
book helps you learn the Kotlin language with a unique method that goes beyond
syntax and how-to manuals and teaches you how to think like a great Kotlin
developer. You’ll learn everything from language fundamentals to collections,
generics, lambdas, and higher-order functions. Along the way, you’ll get to
play with both object-oriented and functional programming. If you want to
really understand Kotlin, this is the book for you. Why does this book look so
different? Based on the latest research in cognitive science and learning
theory, Head First Kotlin uses a visually rich format to engage your mind
rather than a text-heavy approach that puts you to sleep. Why waste your time
struggling with new concepts? This multisensory learning experience is designed
for the way your brain really works.
Head First C David Griffiths 2012-04-03 Learn key topics such as language
basics, pointers and pointer arithmetic, dynamic memory management,
multithreading, and network programming. Learn how to use the compiler, the
make tool, and the archiver.
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Head First Object-Oriented Analysis and Design Brett McLaughlin 2006-11-27
"Head First Object Oriented Analysis and Design is a refreshing look at subject
of OOAD. What sets this book apart is its focus on learning. The authors have
made the content of OOAD accessible, usable for the practitioner." Ivar
Jacobson, Ivar Jacobson Consulting "I just finished reading HF OOA&D and I
loved it! The thing I liked most about this book was its focus on why we do
OOA&D-to write great software!" Kyle Brown, Distinguished Engineer, IBM "Hidden
behind the funny pictures and crazy fonts is a serious, intelligent, extremely
well-crafted presentation of OO Analysis and Design. As I read the book, I felt
like I was looking over the shoulder of an expert designer who was explaining
to me what issues were important at each step, and why." Edward
Sciore,Associate Professor, Computer Science Department, Boston College Tired
of reading Object Oriented Analysis and Design books that only makes sense
after you're an expert? You've heard OOA&D can help you write great software
every time-software that makes your boss happy, your customers satisfied and
gives you more time to do what makes you happy. But how? Head First ObjectOriented Analysis & Design shows you how to analyze, design, and write serious
object-oriented software: software that's easy to reuse, maintain, and extend;
software that doesn't hurt your head; software that lets you add new features
without breaking the old ones. Inside you will learn how to: Use OO principles
like encapsulation and delegation to build applications that are flexible Apply
the Open-Closed Principle (OCP) and the Single Responsibility Principle (SRP)
to promote reuse of your code Leverage the power of design patterns to solve
your problems more efficiently Use UML, use cases, and diagrams to ensure that
all stakeholders arecommunicating clearly to help you deliver the right
software that meets everyone's needs. By exploiting how your brain works, Head
First Object-Oriented Analysis & Design compresses the time it takes to learn
and retain complex information. Expect to have fun, expect to learn, expect to
be writing great software consistently by the time you're finished reading
this!
Head First HTML with CSS & XHTML Elisabeth Freeman 2006 "A complete learning
experience for creating industry standard Web pages - but you won't be just
reading: you'll be playing games, solving puzzles, pondering mysteries and
creating Web pages like you never imagined. You'll be also learning how HTML
works with CSS . . . if you're going to create Web pages in the 21st century,
then you want to know and to understand CSS, too."
Teach Yourself Java for Macintosh in 21 Days Laura Lemay 1996-01-01 Takes a
tutorial approach towards developing and serving Java applets, offering stepby-step instruction on such areas as motion pictures, animation, applet
interactivity, file transfers, sound, and type. Original. (Intermediate).
Head First Java Kathy Sierra 2022-05-12 What will you learn from this book?
Head First Java is a complete learning experience in Java and object-oriented
programming. With this book, you'll learn the Java language with a unique
method that goes beyond how-to manuals and helps you become a great programmer.
Through puzzles, mysteries, and soul-searching interviews with famous Java
objects, you'll quickly get up to speed on Java's fundamentals and advanced
topics including lambdas, streams, generics, threading, networking, and the
dreaded desktop GUI. If you have experience with another programming language,
Head First Java will engage your brain with more modern approaches to coding-the sleeker, faster, and easier to read, write, and maintain Java of today.
What's so special about this book? If you've read a Head First book, you know
what to expect--a visually rich format designed for the way your brain works.
head-first-java-1st-edition
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If you haven't, you're in for a treat. With Head First Java, you'll learn Java
through a multisensory experience that engages your mind, rather than by means
of a text-heavy approach that puts you to sleep.
Head First Ajax Rebecca Riordan 2008-12-26 Provides information on building
interactive Web applications using Ajax.
Head First Design Patterns Eric Freeman 2004-10-25 What’s so special about
design patterns? At any given moment, someone struggles with the same software
design problems you have. And, chances are, someone else has already solved
your problem. This edition of Head First Design Patterns—now updated for Java
8—shows you the tried-and-true, road-tested patterns used by developers to
create functional, elegant, reusable, and flexible software. By the time you
finish this book, you’ll be able to take advantage of the best design practices
and experiences of those who have fought the beast of software design and
triumphed. What’s so special about this book? We think your time is too
valuable to spend struggling with new concepts. Using the latest research in
cognitive science and learning theory to craft a multi-sensory learning
experience, Head First Design Patterns uses a visually rich format designed for
the way your brain works, not a text-heavy approach that puts you to sleep.
Head First Android Development Dawn Griffiths 2015-06-17 What will you learn
from this book? If you have an idea for a killer Android app, this book will
help you build your first working application in a jiffy. You’ll learn hands-on
how to structure your app, design interfaces, create a database, make your app
work on various smartphones and tablets, and much more. It’s like having an
experienced Android developer sitting right next to you! All you need is some
Java know-how to get started. Why does this book look so different? Based on
the latest research in cognitive science and learning theory, Head First
Android Development uses a visually rich format to engage your mind, rather
than a text-heavy approach that puts you to sleep. Why waste your time
struggling with new concepts? This multi-sensory learning experience is
designed for the way your brain really works.
Head First Learn to Code Eric Freeman 2018-01-02 What will you learn from this
book? It’s no secret the world around you is becoming more connected, more
configurable, more programmable, more computational. You can remain a passive
participant, or you can learn to code. With Head First Learn to Code you’ll
learn how to think computationally and how to write code to make your computer,
mobile device, or anything with a CPU do things for you. Using the Python
programming language, you’ll learn step by step the core concepts of
programming as well as many fundamental topics from computer science, such as
data structures, storage, abstraction, recursion, and modularity. Why does this
book look so different? Based on the latest research in cognitive science and
learning theory, Head First Learn to Code uses a visually rich format to engage
your mind, rather than a text-heavy approach that puts you to sleep. Why waste
your time struggling with new concepts? This multi-sensory learning experience
is designed for the way your brain really works.
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